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What We Are Learning! 

We worked on the letter P with our HWT 

Program using Play-Doh, iPads, chalk boards, 

and paint dobbers. We spent the week 

learning about penguins and polar bears, and 

other arctic animals through books, songs, and 

videos. We did arctic patterns, alphabet and 

number dot to dot, polar shapes coloring, and 

Q-tip painting. We used our fine motor skills 

to make a cute penguin craft and made puffy 

paint for our polar bears. We learned about 

ice by touching, tasting, and observing it melt 

in different stages. We even painted with ice! 

We also did a science experiment to see how 

penguins stay dry and rotated through several 

different math centers. We read the book 

The Mitten and wrote in our journals about 

what could fit in our own mitten. In Religion 

we talked about sharing good news. 

 

Upcoming Events 

Jan. 27-31 – Catholic Schools Week               

Feb.  1 – St. Mary’s School Bingo Night            

Feb. 13 – Pre-K Valentine Party                      

Feb. 14 – Noon Dismissal                             

Feb. 17 – No School-Presidents Day                

Feb. 22 – Rockets Foundation 5K/Fun Run       

March 15 – St. Mary’s School Dinner/Auction 

Show and Tell will be on Tues. Jan. 28th. 

Next week we will be working on the letter B 

and learning about Space. 

Snacks for next week:                                

Monday – Charley                                         

Tuesday – Cayson                                              

Wednesday – Charlotte                          

Thursday – Mrs. Steckler                                    

Friday – Josie 

 

 
 

Notes: 

Catholic Schools Week is next week! It will be a fun and exciting week for our school. Important 

information is attached to this letter. 

Saturday, Feb. 1st is our annual Bingo Night and Benefit Drawing at the Elks/KC Hall at 7:00 pm. 

Doors open at 5:00, food will be available, and you must be 18 to attend. Hope to see you there! 

Our Valentine Party will be on Thursday, Feb. 13th at 9:00 am to include all our Pre-K students. 

More information is attached to this letter. 

We do not need any more afternoon snacks at this time. Thank you to everyone who has been so 

generous at sending in the extra snacks. 

 

 

Email: vsteckler@smsrockets.net

 
Website: smsrockets.com      SMS Phone: 263-3183 

 

January 24, 2025 
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